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Sirs,

I wish to lodge a complaint about the proposed housing  development at Hillview.

This area is used by many menbers of the public for walking and cycling. The
trees which were planted there many years ago are now established. The public
are constantly being reminded that we must plant trees to provide oxygen. Why
then can the council cut down trees which are healthy. The trees provide nesting
for various species of birds. The drain at the bottom of Hillview Avenue becomes
flooded when there is a lot of rain and this is in part caused by the amount of
water that runs off the park. The fairground which was used during the gala day
had to be moved to another site because of flooding in the park.The access  road
into Hillview is already dangerous due to the number of cars and buses using it
and it will only get worse with more residents.

I appreciate the need for social housing but there are far more suitable sites in
Broxburn which could be used.

Isabel Gavin

 




